Duke Energy Ohio

Case No. 19-1919-EL-BNR

STAFTF First Set of Data Requests

Date Received: Friday, November 15,2019

STAFF-DR-01-004
REQUEST:
Have you coordinated with the FAA and ODOT for impacts due to structure heights? If not or if
it is not necessary due to structure heights, please explain why.
RESPONSE:
Duke Energy Ohio coordinated with the FAA on April 1, 2019, regarding the proposed structures
and came back with “Determination of no hazard to air navigation”. Based on the FAA response,

no addition coordination was necessary with the FAA or ODOT.

PERSON RESPONSIBLE: Jacob Dawn



